—— - -

gty Koy/Mats Ldn

State of Flo‘
1 Bublic Service Commission

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 30, 1997
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Bobbie Reyes, Attorney, Division of Legal Services Ul W
Martha A. Golden, Economic Analyst, Division of Water & Wastewater " w

RE: Docket No. 970556-WS, Application for transfer of majority organizational coatrol
of Indiantown Company, Inc. (holder of Certificates Nos. 331-5 and 387-W) in
Martin County to Postco, Inc.

By a letier dated July 7, 1997, on behall of the utility Mr. David B. Erwin filed
his notice of intent to request confidential treatment of the personal financial statement of
Mr. Robert M. Post, Jr., which was attached to that letter. The letter was assigned
document number 06828 on July 7, 1997.

Staff has completed our review of the financial information, and notified Mr. Erwin
of our intention to request that the document be returned to him prior to the 21 day
deadline for filing the request for confidential classification. Therefore, in accordance with
Administrative Procedures Manual Section 11.04, we are requesting that you return Mr.
Post's personal financial statement to Mr. Erwin today. The 21 day deadline is today, and
thus, the document will lose its confidential status if it is not returned today. Please feel
free to call if you have any questions or need any additional information. Thank you for
your assistance.
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